
Like most City of Lake Ozark 
Water and Sewer 
Department employees, Lee 
Hunter likes to hunt and fish 
in his spare time. 
But when he’s at work, the 
Rocky Mount resident is 
busy helping in the city’s 
Water Department 
maintaining, repairing and 
installing waterlines where 
he has for two years. He’s 

also a spotter for his 
department’s digging crews.
Lee is originally from St. 
Charles where he graduated 
from Orchard Farm High 
School. He attended welding 
school after graduation and 
worked for a local total 
cleaning company and was 
a subcontractor for a roofing 
company.
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